
 
 

8 June: NO MEETING 
9 June: Wednesday 

Shoalhaven Emergency Services Community Services Awards (SESCA),  
at the DLC, 6:00 for 6:30pm. Partners’ Night 

Numbers needed. QR code checker: Simon Brown and Beck Cameron 
If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and let the Bulletin editor know. 
 

 

Future Programs:    
 

15 June; TBA 
QR code checker: Murry Conran and Dom 
Fondacaro 
 

22 June; Monica Mudge, Community Hub 
QR code checker: Tony Fondacaro and Louise 
Garrett 
 

29 June; NO MEETING 
 

30 June: Club Changeover dinner, 
Wednesday 
6:00 for 6:30pm - Partners and Friends’ Night 
Mollymook Bowling Club, $45 per person, 3 
course meal. 
Numbers needed, by 23 June. 
 

July is New Rotary Year Month 
 

6 July: TBA 
QR code checker: John Goggins and Susan 
Hewitt 
13 July: TBA 
QR code checker: Peter Hodge and John Hozack 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 

1 June 2021 Meeting; 
 

Apprentice and Trainee of the Year Award Night. 

President Leonie Smith welcomed members and guests Gabi and Peter Jerik from Baker’s Delight, 
Shelia Atkinson, Rose Brown, Deb Fondacaro and Jenny Cantrill to the Apprentice & Trainee of the Year 
Award night. 

Secretary Report PP Dale Wilford informed members letters for request for assistance have been 
received and a request for the use of the Jumping Castle for a 90th Birthday party. 
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 June is Rotary’s Fellowships Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
19 June Sat Dinner at the Golf Club 

21 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

26 June Sat District Changeover, 
Young 

30 June Wed 

Club Changeover 
Mollymook Bowling Club 
$45/person,  
3 course meal 

24 Jul Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
14-15 Aug  MUNA 

24 Aug Tues Area Governor’s Visit 
Sept Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 

20 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS, 
Ulladulla PS, Budawang SS 

Nov Sat Bunnings’ BBQ 
13 Nov Sat BOF Princess Ball 

12-14 Nov  RYPEN Wagga 
8-14 Jan  RYLA 

18-20 Mar   District Conference, Temora 
5 Apr Tues Area Governor’s Visit 

Birthdays: 8 June; Clare Nyholm, 11June; Susan Hewitt. 
Anniversaries:  12 June; Beryl and Ross Wade. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  
edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au by NOON on Monday.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 

President and Directors’ reports are needed for the Changeover Bulletin by no later than 
Friday 11 June 2021. Late reports (unfortunately) will not be included in that Bulletin. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:edzonneveldt1@optusnet.com.au


President’s Report: President Leonie informed members of the successful grant application of 
$1,500 for the Defibrillator for the Dunn Lewis Centre this is a matching grant, the Milton 
Ulladulla Rotary Club is matching the grant to the same value. Well done President Leonie for applying. 
Reminder to all members get your tickets for the SESCA awards coming up on Wednesday 9th June 2021 
at the Dunn Lewis Centre, tickets available on line.  
Tree planting with the Darling Harbour Rotary Club ‘The Darlings’ is on Saturday 19th June with a dinner 
at the Mollymook Golf Club on Saturday night 19th June 2021. 

Almoner Bill Harris stated to members Maisie Bennett is well, though PP Craig Saunders at time of 
report was in Wollongong Hospital and PP Tim Gregory is about to have surgery, wishing both Craig and 
Tim a speedy recovery. 

Apprentice and Trainee of the Year Vocational Director Bernard Jones announced the winner of this 
award is Beau Pender Apprentice at Baker’s Delight Ulladulla, as Beau was unable to attend his employers 
at Baker’s Delight Peter and Gabi Jerik accepted Beau’s award on his behalf.  
Peter spoke on Beau’s passion and enthusiasm for Baking and outstanding work practices. 

 
Thank you, Yvonne Young, for the meeting’s report. 

End of Report 
As of 5 June 2021:  

 

 


	6 July: TBA

